Treasurer’s Report

The financial year of 2016/17 has been a steady year, a few invoices have come in later than previous years which has meant the accounts are not a true representation of this years activities.

The accounts show a profit of £7367.42, however there are a couple of items that should be taken into consideration. £2290.83 was recovered from Bob Mitchell which is profit from the Interregional squad 2015-16. The accommodation for the IRC (£2700) was booked late compared to usual which means it will be included within next years account, along with the trophies (£745) and half of the junior hall hire (£943), totalling £4388 the lack of this within the accounts makes it look healthier than it truly is. 

The high profit should be balanced out in next years accounts however comparing it to previous years there has been an increase of income in nearly all competitions and the expenditure has remained relatively the same so it’s predicted over the 2016-17 and 2017-18 a small profit will be made. 

Thank you to all the organisers of the Junior grand Prix’s this year who have provided the invoices and monies from the competitions quickly. Going forward I will be chasing to get the invoices and monies in quickly so a more accurate representation of the years accounts can be given.

Catherine Snell
Treasurer SWVA
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